
Learn more 
about 
upcoming
works in
Claymore

What’s happening  
now, what’s next and  
who’s doing what?
Learn about:
•	 what works are planned
•	 what to expect
•	 who’s responsible
•	 how long works will take
•	 how impacts will be managed.

Wednesday 3 September, 5-7.30pm

Claymore Opportunity Hub  
4/9 Gould Road, Claymore 
Light refreshments provided. 

No need to register, drop in anytime.

For more information, reach out to  
Amber Clarke, Communications and  
Engagement Officer (Landcom)  
by phone on 02 9841 8659  
or email aclarke@landcom.nsw.gov.au

You are invited to join us at 
a community information 
session about the Claymore 
redevelopment. 


